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Nottinghamshire Juniors win national night event

At the 'Peter Palmer' Relay Event held at Beverley, Yorkshire, the Nottinghamshire Orienteering Junior
Squad were in dominant form, with their two teams finishing first and fourth. The relay is for eight
runners, at least two of whom should be of a different sex, and starts in the middle of the night. 34
teams from all over the UK competed.

This win retained the Peter Palmer trophy for NOC, and with a second (much younger) team already
able to finish fourth, the club looks likely to dominate the two annual night/day relay events for some
years to come.

Ends

 

 

Notes for editors:

The other night/day relay for Juniors is the Harvester Trophy. NOC juniors have won this for two years
out of the last three.
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